CITY OF SHEBOYGAN

REQUEST FOR FINANCE AND PERSONNEL COMMITTEE CONSIDERATION

ITEM DESCRIPTION: R.O. No. 69-22-23 submitting a claim from Matthew Friedl for alleged
vehicle damage by Shoreline Metro bus.

REPORT PREPARED BY: Margo Wagner, Financial Reporting Analyst

REPORT DATE: October 5, 2022 MEETING DATE: October 10, 2022
FISCAL SUMMARY: STATUTORY REFERENCE:
Budget Line ltem: N/A Wisconsin N/A
Budget Summary: N/A Statutes:
Budgeted Expenditure: N/A Municipal Code: N/A

Budgeted Revenue: N/A

BACKGROUND / ANALYSIS:

R.O. No. 69-22-23 is a claim from Matthew Fried| (represented by Allstate) for damage to a
vehicle by a Shoreline Metro bus. Estimates were provided. Per communication with Shoreline
Metro and the City Attorney, the claim will be denied by the City, and it should be submitted to
Shoreline Metro’s insurance.

STAFF COMMENTS:

City staff have reviewed the above claim and under authorization of City Administrator Todd
Wolf in consultation with the City Attorney and the Finance Department, have denied the claim
listed above.

ACTION REQUESTED:
Motion to recommend the Common Council receive and file the following documents:
R.O. No. 69-22-23

ATTACHMENTS:
l.  R.O. No. 69-22-23



